
From: communications@cityofgreen.org <communications@cityofgreen.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 5:35 PM 
To: Molly Kapeluck <Mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>; Molly Kapeluck <Mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: From the General Contact Us Form 
 
Direct my comments to: City Council 
First Name: Karen 
Last Name: Leitch 
What can we do for you?: I just want to say, that when the Circle K open in Green on the Corner of S. 
Arlington Street and Rt 619 it was such a nice store. Clean always hot food, and drinks stocked. When it 
opened the employees did such a great job, always said hello, never seen them just standing around 
talking or on there phones. They were neat and clean, no sloppy cloths. With in the last 6 months this 
place has gone down hill. It may as well be placed on Kenmore blvd, or other Akron area Circle K's. The 
employees now are just your typical gas station workers who dont care. I truly thought that the city of 
Green would hold Circle K to a higher standing.  
Email Address: karen@morgangages.com 
Phone Number:  
URL: https://www.cityofgreen.org/contact-us 
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